
 

 
 

Conservation Commission 
Town of Chester 

84 Chester Street 
Chester, NH 03036 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The Chester Conservation Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, July 
23rd, 2019 at 7:00 PM in the Meeting Room, at 84 Chester Street, Chester, New 
Hampshire, for the review of Purchase and Sale Agreements on the following 
properties: 
 
Map 7, Lot 60-1 with respect to that certain area of vacant land and improvements 
thereon, consisting of approximately 16 acres, located on Candia Road in the Town 
of Chester, County of Rockingham, State of New Hampshire owned by Gerald and 
Janet Illig. 
 
Map 7, Lot 62-1 with respect to that certain area of vacant land and improvements 
thereon, consisting of approximately 6.1 acres, located on Norton Road in the Town 
of Chester, County of Rockingham, State of New Hampshire owned by Gerald and 
Janet Illig. 
 
Map 3, Lot 23 with respect to that certain area of vacant land and improvements 
thereon, consisting of approximately 33.3 acres, located on the Sandown Town Line 
in the Town of Chester, County of Rockingham, State of New Hampshire owned by 
Scott Currier. 
  
Map 13, Lot 10 with respect to that certain area of vacant land and improvements 
thereon, consisting of approximately 2.5 acres, located on Hazelton Mill Road in the 
Town of Sandown, County of Rockingham, State of New Hampshire owned by Scott 
Currier. 
 
 
       Victor Chouinard, Chairman 
       Chester Conservation Commission 
Date Posted:  July 8th, 2019 


